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COLUMBUS, OHIO – The below statement can be attributed to Ohio Chamber President & 
CEO Steve Stivers following voters’ rejection of Ohio Issue 1. 
  
“The Ohio Chamber is pleased to see Ohio voters recognize the consequences that Issue 1 
could have caused, had it passed. We agree that the current redistricting system is flawed; 
however, this constitutional amendment would have only created larger problems, like 
raising the cost of doing business in our state and making us less economically 
competitive. We look forward to working with state legislators and elected oUicials going 
forward to find the right solution for all.” 
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